
Five things you need to know
today

Hotel development
As well as student flats the city has had many applications
for development of sites for hotels in recent years.

The former Virgin Money office at 28 St Andrew Square is to
become a four star hotel, The Clayton Hotel.

The period details will be retained in the building (which
from photos provided looks quite dejected and run down, a far
cry indeed from its days as the Virgin Money Lounge). A modern
extension behind retained facades will be connected to the
main building by a stone-clad 1980s stairwell.

And in common with other buildings on the Square part of the
design will be to incorporate the roof within the usable space
in the building.
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Snowdrop Festival
Even before January has ended Hopetoun House are announcing
the  perfect  family  outing  on  the  weekend  of  17  and  18
February.  Everyone  is  invited  into  the  grounds  in  South
Queensferry to see the snowdrops, and int the house to see the
family treasure.



View this post on Instagram

A post shared by Hopetoun House (@hopetounhouse)

Planning  Committee  set  out  their
stall on short term lets
The Planning Committee meets on Wednesday and one agenda item

https://www.instagram.com/p/C2qBV3WMd-I/?utm_source=ig_embed&utm_campaign=loading


is entitled Short Term Lets. This simple header disguises a
huge amount of legal activity during last year.

The council has spent almost £400,000 on legal advice on short
term or holiday lets and defending themselves in Judicial
Reviews  brought  in  the  Court  of  Session  by  self-catering
businesses who own and run short term lets in the city.

The  new  Guidance  for  Business  takes  account  of  the  court
decisions  and  is  intended  to  guide  the  self-catering
businesses.

There is to be training for councillors on these matters ahead
of any appeals against decisions made under what the council
believed was the interpretation of the law.

Read more here

The Council has set up a Control Area for short term lets in
the city and so any property which is to be changed into
premises for holiday lets after 5 September 2022 will require
planning permission except in certain circumstances.

ESPC event for Buy to Let investors
Leading Scottish property portal ESPC has announced a free
Buy-To-Let event on Thursday 8 February, targeted at aspiring
property investors and landlords.

The event will be held at ESPC’s Property Information Centre
on Edinburgh’s George Street from 6-8pm on 8 February and will
allow those thinking about beginning a property portfolio to
have their most pressing questions answered by a panel of
property, tax and conveyancing experts.

https://democracy.edinburgh.gov.uk/documents/s66393/Item%208.1%20-%20Short%20Term%20Lets.pdf


Become a subscriber
Buy a subscription to the Edinburgh Reporter – the gift that
lasts all year and can be given on any occasion.

Our January issue is out now – but you can buy someone a
subscription to our monthly newspaper at anytime. We deliver
by mail in compostable envelopes, and the subscription assists
us to otherwise publish the news on a free to access basis.
Click on the image below to sign up for yourself or gift it as
a wee present.

Click on the image below.

And  if  you  have  any  stories  then  do  get  in  touch.
editor@theedinburghreporter.co.uk
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